
APRIL 2017
      UPDATE

As a division, Student Affairs is committed to engaging the 
KU community in services and programs that complement                 
students’ academic goals and enhance their quality of life. The                       
information presented below highlights our work for April 2017. 

WATKINS HEALTH SERVICES
In April, 56% of surveyed KU 
students strongly agreed that by 
maintaining good personal health 
and wellness they are more likely 
to achieve their academic goals.
 
STUDENT MONEY 
MANAGEMENT SERVICES       
A total of 300 people participated in 
SMMS’ Cash Carnival. More than 
100 prizes were given away during 
the event, including gift cards, 
coupons and KU merchandise. 

HILLTOP CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
CENTER
Hilltop Child Development Center 
had a total enrollment of 290 
children in April. 

KU RECREATION SERVICES
Student Personal Trainers 
provided a total of 280 personal 
training sessions in April.

COUNSELING & 
PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES
CAPS had 1,125 appointments 
during the month of April, an 
increase of more than 2% from 
April 2016.

STUDENT CONDUCT &     
COMMUNITY STANDARDS
As of April, SCCS has 
provided over 25 hours of 
training for University Hearing 
Panel members.

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT & 
LEADERSHIP CENTER
A total of 9 awards were given to 
student organizations, programs, 
and advisors during the recent 
Jayhawk Choice Awards.

KU MEMORIAL UNION
As a result of participating in The 
Big Event, 76% of students felt 
more connected to the KU and 
Lawrence community. 

KU STUDENT HOUSING
A total of 113 staff members        
created passive educational bulletin 
boards focused on Sexual Assualt     
Awareness and Prevention in April. 

LEGAL SERVICES FOR STUDENTS
After participating in LSS tax  
workshops, 95% of participants 
agreed or strongly agreed they are 
more confident in their ability to 
obtain assistance in dealing with 
legal issues and obligations. 

SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION 
& EDUCATION CENTER
SAPEC hosted 19 unique events 
on three campuses during Sexual 
Assault Awareness Month.

As a result of participating in Not 
in My Yard with Chimi Boyd Keys, 
98% of student participants were 
able to identify an active bystander 
intervention strategy. 

UPCOMING EVENTS
•	 May 11: Lavender                   

Graduation/Pride Awards        
(Alderson Auditorium, 7:00pm)

•	 May 13: University Awards       
Reception (Kansas Room, 8:45am)

AWARDS & 
RECOGNITION
Vanessa Delgado received the 2017 
Emily Taylor Center Outstanding 
Woman Staff Member Recognition 
Award.

JJ O’Toole-Curran’s article       
“College Unions: What 
Professionals Are Doing to Assess 
Learning Outcomes for Student 
Programming Board Leaders” was 
published in the March/April 2017 
Association of College Union 
International (ACUI) Bulletin. 

Student Money Management 
Services was recently ranked 10th on 
LendEDU’s list of the Top 50 College 
Financial Literacy Programs.

Lance Watson was appointed to 
serve on the 2018 Association for 
Student Conduct Administration 
(ASCA) Annual Conference Core 
Committee.
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